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Somapa signs MOU for Implementation APPS in Lao PDR 

The Directors’ of Kollakorn Corporation Limited (ASX: KKL) are pleased to announce 

that Somapa Information Technology PCL (“Somapa”) our partner in Kollakorn Co. 

Ltd (“Kollakorn Thailand”) has signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the Lao 

People’s Democratic Republic, (“Loa PDR”) Ministry of Public Security for the 

implementation in Lao PDR of an Advanced Passenger Processing system (“APPS”) 

that will service three international airports in Lao PDR.  

Vientiane Times reported that 
Thailand’s Somapa Information 
Technology PCL will 
implement the system in Lao 
PDR and that the new APP 
system aims to tackle terrorism 
by identifying suspects before 

they board an aircraft or reach 
their final destination. 

Ministry of Public Security and 

Immigration Police Department 

General Director, Lieutenant 

Colonel Saisaming Sivilay, was quoted as saying “that the information gathered by 

the system is passed directly to the Immigration Police Department in Lao PDR and 

to immigration officials at the passenger’s final destination country”. 

As was announced earlier this year, Somapa is the operator of APPS in Thailand for 

AOT and Kollakorn Thailand supplied the equipment for the Thailand operation. It is 

anticipated that Kollakorn Thailand will play a similar role in Lao PDR. 

Financial details will be confirmed later. 
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Lieutenant Colonel Saisaming Sivilay ( left ) shakes hands with Mr 
Namchoke Somapa (right). 


